
April/May 2021 

Marina Matters 

Dunedin Marina 
51 Main Street 

Dunedin, FL 34698 
 

Harbormaster Office Hours

 Open: 9am - 4:30pm 

 Closed:   12 - 1 pm 

(the office may be closed 

periodically for meetings or 

other marina related business) 

Phone:  

 (727) 298-3030 

Email: 
 LFerguson@DunedinFL.net 
Website: 

www.DunedinGov.com 

Important Contact 
Information 

Emergencies -  
Please call 911 for any 
emergencies. 

After-hours Urgent Issues -  

Please call the Marina’s after-
hours on-call phone number 
at 727-510-4034 for urgent 
facility related issues. 

Oil/Chemical Spills -  
As required by federal law, 
report any oil or chemical spill 
to the National Response 
Center at 800-424-8802. 

Marine Life Related -  
Report sick or injured marine 
life to Florida Fish and Wildlife 
Conservation Commission at 
888-404-3922(FWCC) 

Marina Sightings 

Boat Ramp Pay Kiosk - Since the start 
of the Covid-19 pandemic, the Marina 
and boat ramp have been busier than 
ever.  The addition of a credit card kiosk 
at the boat ramp has provided a 
convenient alternative for customers to 
pay their boat launching fees. 

Marina Repairs - Marina staff continue 
with repairs and improvement projects 
such as the installation of new 
pedestals, securement of finger dock 
boards on all of the 25 and 30 foot slips 
and daily maintenance. 

Manatees - We are all happy to see 
that the manatees have returned, some 
with calves alongside. Please proceed 
with caution as you motor through the 
Marina and the waters throughout St. 
Joseph Sound.  

 

Office Matters 

Covid-19 - Please remember that face 
masks are mandatory when entering all 
City Buildings, this includes the 
Harbormaster’s Office.  

Parking and Ramp Permits - All 2020 
permits have expired. Please be sure to 
renew expired ramp and parking permits 
in order to avoid parking tickets. 2021 
permits are available in the Marina 
office. 2020 boat ramp permit holders  
receive a 25% discount upon renewal.   

Online Slip Rental Payments  - We 
encourage everyone to set up payments 
though your online banking.  This will 
helps to avoid late fees and will keep in-
person contact to a minimum due to 
Covid-19. You will need to reference the 
eight digit account number that is 
located on your invoice when setting up 
online payments through your bank. 
Checks can also be deposited in the drop 
box outside of the office door. 

Hurricane Preparedness Week 

 is May 9-15, 2021. 

 Check hurricane supplies and order 
what you need before the demand 
exceeds what is available.  

 The pandemic continues to create 
shortages of all types of merchandise, 
don’t expect supplies to be available. 

 A thorough inspection of lines, chafing 
gear, etc. should be conducted.  

 If you have a trailer, have it ready for 
hauling should a storm present a 
threat to our area. 

Hurricane Season begins June 1st and 
ends on November 30th.  

 If you will not be available to secure 
your vessel during storm preparations, 
please provide the Marina office with 
the contact information of an 
alternate designee.  

 Please monitor email communications 
from the Marina. If you change your 
email address, please notify us so that 
we can update your file. 

 

Safety First 

Shore Power Cords should be 
disconnected from the pedestal when 
not in use and the breakers turned off. 
Cords should never be touching the 
water. 

Extra Cleats are available if your slip 
needs one. The upright boards are not 
intended for securing vessels. Please 
send us an email letting us know where 
you would like it and one will be 
installed. 

Secure Your Vessels before you leave 
the marina. Please make sure that 
anything of value is secured or removed 
from your vessel when not in use.  

We wish you all a safe and 
happy boating season! 


